
To Whom it may concern: I strongly oppose SB 223. We believe in the freedom of choice in education and private school without the 
oversight by the state. Not only does our family pay taxes to fund public schools, but we’ve also chosen to enroll our children in 
private school. We’ve seen how public education is being run in this state and are less than impressed. Please stop unnecessary 
meddling where you don’t belong. Keep private schools private. Thank you


